
Blaxcell Street Public School 
Blaxcell Street  GRANVILLE NSW 2142 

Our Vision: 
At Blaxcell Street Public School, every student must achieve success. 

 

T: 02 9632 8162 
   www.blaxcellst-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

blaxcellst-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
 

 
 

  Important Update 
Return to School   
Week 5 - Term 2  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this message finds you and your families well and in the best of health.  
 
As you may know, the NSW Premier has announced that all students will return to full time on-campus teaching and 
learning from Monday 25 May - Week 5, Term 2. 
 
Further information from the NSW Department of Education is available here: 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families  
 
Important information for Kindergarten parents 
To best support the safe dismissal and exit of Kindergarten students, parents will need to collect their Kindergarten 
child at 2:30pm.  

• KV, KK and KL - exit from Senior Basketball Area  
• KS, KA and KG - exit from Junior Basketball Area  

 
Important reminders for students: 

• Bring your school bag with your learning equipment  
• When you arrive at school, move through to the Senior Basketball, Junior Basketball or Astro Turf Areas   
• The canteen will be open   

 
Important reminders for parents: 

• If your child is unwell, please do not send them to school 
• Please follow social distancing guidelines  
• Please remain in the Kindergarten and COLA section of the playground  
• Please limit your time on school grounds - drop and go; and pick up and go 
• Please do not gather with other parents when dropping off or picking up your child 

 
I look forward to seeing all our students return next week.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 

Mr Hani Zahra 
Principal 
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